
Online Rosary May 2021

In 2020, when our family came to 
know about the school's prayer 
sessions, we swapped our own 

regular family prayer on the nights 
when there was the online Rosary, 

Novena or Way of the Cross 
organised by  the CHIJ Primary 

Central Parent Council (CPC) and 
the school Principal, 

Dr Margaret Lee. 

By Charles, Father of Cathelyn Charles – P4 Rose





Over time, it has been heartening to see the 
sessions introduce  elements such as...  

🔸Regular personal sharing by teachers or 
children 

🔸Intercessory prayers where we 
witnessed the kids grow in empathy 

The prayer community has grown in 
numbers from a lower two digit range to 
now more than 100 at each session! 

Participating in such regular community 
prayers will help create great memories 
for our children as well as for the adults 
too.

We are thankful to God for being a part of 
the CHIJ Primary family and for such a 
fulfilling  journey with the school.


